Greenwich Library Censors Free Speech

Some people have pressured the Greenwich Library to cancel two scheduled programs. This violates library professional ethics and the rights of Greenwich taxpayers who fund the library and deserve the opportunity to hear all points of view.

Meeting rooms should be made "available on an equitable basis, regardless of the beliefs or affiliations of individuals or groups requesting their use."

- American Library Association

"Ms. Weir presents a powerful, well documented view of the Middle East today. She is intelligent, careful, and critical. American policy makers would benefit greatly from hearing her first-hand observations and attempt-



ing to answer the questions she poses. This is an intellectual, thought-provoking, and worthwhile presentation."

Tom Campbell, US Congressman (R-CA, '89-'93, '95-'01)
Dean, Haas School of Business, University of California

Thurs, Feb. 14, 7 pm / Sat, Feb. 16, 10:30 am Greenwich Library, 101 West Putnam Ave. • Info: (202) 631-4060